President
lerry Slaten, DVM, Cullman

President-Elect
Keith Glover, Greensbora

Vice President
Wvatt Sasser, Andalusia

Treasurer

Richard Meadows, Columbia

Executive Vice President
Erin Beasley, Notasulga

Executive Vice President (Emeritus)
Billy Powell, PhD, Jackson

Regional Vice Presidents

Term Ending 2025

Chip Harrigan, Grove Hill
Trouble Moody, Centreville
Gene Pegues, Marion Junction
Tim Pinkard, Cullman

Term Ending 2026

Jeremy Pearson, Sand Rock
Junior Riner, Tuscumbia
Chet Matthews, Titus

Jack Robertson, Cusseta

Term Ending 2027

Ray Hilburn, Luverne

Charlie Whetzel, Union Springs
Jamar Ivey, Webb

David Walker, Horton

Past Presidents™

Julio Corte, Jr., Daphne

Joe R. Crawford, Baileytown
Billy Powell, PhD, Jackson
George Smith, MD, Lineville
Billy Maples, Elkmont

Bill Johnson, Montgomery
Glynn Debter, Horton

PPhil Hardee, DDS, Beatrice
Tim Coe, Wedowee

LD Fitzpatrick, Montgomery
Bob Helms, Enterprise
Gregg Blythe, Decatur
Wendell Gibbs, Ranburne
Wayne Thames, Evergreen
Anne Pavne, Ramer

Jeff Donaldson, Jasper

] Lee Alley, DVM, Montgomery
Bill Pope, Grand Bay

Perry Debter, Horton

Eric Smith, Reform

Max Bozeman, Elba

Steve McDonald, Lineville
Mike Dee, Aliceville

, I, Camden
Donna Jo Curtis, Athens

Leo Holling

Jimmy Holliman, Marion Junction
Woody Clark, Andalusia

Jim Akin, Lexington

Bill Lipscomb, Prattville

Richard Meadows, Columbia

Jack Batts, Athens

Chris Langley, Camp Hill

Clay Kennamer, Hollywood

Jim Jordan, Ashland

Chuock Madaris, Hope Hull

*Living”

Alabama Cattlemen’s Association

201 South Bainbridge Street ® Montgomery, AL 36104 + (334) 265-1867 « www.bamabeef.org

August 13, 2024
To Whom It May Concern,

The Alabama Junior Cattlemen’s Association will be hosting to educational field
days on September 11" at the Pike County Cattlemen’s Park and September 25
at the Cullman County Agricultural Trade Center. Youth from across the state
will come to these events to learn about beef cattle evaluation. Sessions will be
led by Jesse Henson, Livestock Judging Team Coordinator at Auburn University.
Students will learn about live cattle evaluation, EPD’s, note-taking, and oral
reasons. Please excuse your students from school on either of these days to attend
one of these educational events.

Please contact me if more information is needed, we appreciate your
understanding.

Sincerely,

Reid McGuire

Director of Field Services
Alabama Cattlemen’s Association
reid@bamabeef.org
334-265-1867

“The Qualified State Beef Council of Alabama”



